
Sent: 26/02/2025 3:39:43 PM
Subject: Objection: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry st Balgowlah

I object to this proposal as l live on Balgowlah rd and traffic on Roseberry street is congested,
grid locked and out of control already. Adding another influx of traffic on this busy intersection
is ridiculous. I also object to the odour in the surrounding residential area, KFC is horrendous
already. I am also concerned about the amount of litter fast food outlets produce and are
surrounded by and seriously in a world of obesity and the obvious dietary health concerns
why on earth are we adding to these problems when there are already two Maccas less than
3 kms away? Stand up for the health of your community Manly Council and do not let this DA
go through.

Regards … Kate Norbury, Manly.


